
 

 

  
LONDON BOROUGH OF BROMLEY 

 
STATEMENT OF EXECUTIVE DECISION 

 
 

The Portfolio Holder for Education, Councillor Stephen Wells has made the following 
executive decision:  
 
 

REVIEW OF FEES AND CHARGES IN THE EDUCATION PORTFOLIO 2014/15 
 

Reference Report: 
Review of Fees and Charges in the Education Portfolio 2014/15 
 
 
Decision: 
 
That the Council’s Executive be requested to agree the introduction of charges for 
moderation services provided to academies as part of the budget setting process for 
2015/16. 
 
Reasons: 
 

Key Stage 2 Writing Moderation is currently provided free of charge to all Bromley 
schools by the School Standards Team and funded by a grant from the Department 
for Education.  Recent guidance provided with this grant has clarified that the 
intention of the grant is to fund moderation services in Local Authority Maintained 
schools, and it is therefore proposed that a £400 charge per visit be introduced for 
academies who commission this service, which is estimated to generate 
approximately £20k per annum. 
 

 
The proposed decision was scrutinised by the Education Budget Sub-Committee on 
16th October 2014 and the Committee supported the proposal. 
 
 
 

………………………………………….. 
Councillor Stephen Wells  
Portfolio Holder for Education 
 

Mark Bowen 

Director of Corporate Services 
Bromley Civic Centre 
Stockwell Close 
Bromley BR1 3UH 
 

Date of Decision:   27 October 2014 

Implementation Date (subject to call-in):   3 November 2014 
Decision Reference:   EDD14037 

 
 


